
 
 
 

Magic	May	Disco	–	what	good	fun!	
Many	thanks	to	our	master	magician	and	disco	coordinator	Victoria	Baldock	who	always	pulls	the	rabbit	out	of	the	hat!	
Thanks	also	to	DJ	Pob	who	rocked	the	house	as	usual.	Thanks	to	our	fabulous	helpers:	Kel,	Al,	Roe,	Marissa,	Fran,	Bobbie,	Jen,	
Lisa,	Inge,	Di,	Susie,	Birgit,	Susannah,	Lynne,	Paul	H,	Paul	R,	David,	Michael,	Paul	R	and	Grant.	Thanks	to	the	Coorabell	kids	
who	were	so	well	behaved,	danced	their	tail	feathers	off,	did	some	pretty	snappy	magic	tricks	and	contributed	to	a	really	fun	
afternoon	for	all	concerned.	

A	special	thank	you	to	Woolworths	Mullumbimby	for	donating	the	goods	for	the	sausage	sizzle.	
PS	Did	you	take	any	pictures?...share	with	us	on	FB,	or	send	to	petamarks@mac.com	

	
THANK	YOU,	THANK	YOU,	THANK	YOU,	THANK	YOU!	
Many	thanks	to	Kelly	Fletcher	who	sold	raffle	tickets	for	us	at	the	Brunswick	Hotel	last	weekend.		

	

DONATIONS	FOR	THE	P&C	RAFFLE	
The	P&C	are	seeking	donations	for	our	upcoming	raffle	-	we	want	it	to	be	chock	full	of	really	fantastic	prizes.	We	have	
helicopter	joy	flights	worth	$660	each,	we	have	a	Crystal	Castle	jewellery	voucher	for	$250,	we	have	Splendour	tickets…we	
are	approaching	businesses	and	individuals	in	the	community,	but	thought	we’d	do	a	shout	out	to	our	school	community	too.	
Can	you	donate	in	any	way	to	our	raffle	-	big	or	little,	a	service,	a	voucher,	a	product	of	any	description?		
Please	contact	dirobo@bigpond.com	with	all	offers.	

	

WANTED:	VOLUNTEERS	FOR	THE	WORKING	BEE	SUNDAY	5th	June	
The	last	working	bee	was	so	well	attended	and	resulted	in	some	really	fabulous	improvements	to	the	school	(it	was	also	good	
fun).	Encouraging	all	families	to	come	along	to	the	Term	2	working	bee…	there	are	a	number	of	things	that	we	need	to	finish	
from	the	junior	playground	makeover	and	some	general	maintenance	to	be	done.	The	week	before	the	Bee	we	will	publish	a	
list	of	jobs	and	tools	to	bring.	Please	RSVP	to	Simon	who	is	coordinating	this	one:	smfield@hotmail.com		

	

TEACHER’S	WISH	LIST		
At	last	week’s	P&C	meeting	Geoff	presented	us	with	the	teacher’s	wish	list	for	P&C	fundraising	expenditure…	it	
went	a	little	something	like	this.		
1.	10x	Laptops	and	15x	ipads		
2.	New	sink	(purchased	and	installed)	for	art	(near	library)	
3.	CD	Player	
4.	PA	System	
5.	Playground	just	for	the	kindy	class	
6.	Microwave	for	the	staff	room	
7.	Another	2x	Raised	veg	garden	beds	to	go	next	to	existing	ones	
8.	Shower	
9.	Air	conditioning	system	in	classrooms	5/6	and	4/5			
10.	Security	system	
	
Before	we	start	planning	targeted	fundraising	or	spend	retained	earnings	on	any	of	these	items,	we	are	
wondering	whether	any	school	community	member	would	like	to	donate	any	of	the	above	items,	or	whether	you	
can	get	particularly	good	deals	on	any	of	the	above?	Please	contact	petamarks@mac.com	if	you	can	help	out.	



	
	
DATES	FOR	THE	DIARY	

TO	MARKET,	TO	MARKET,	TO	BUY	A	FAT…	UM,	CAKE?	Sunday	6th	July	2016	
Coorabell	school	is	the	charity	of	the	day	at	the	upcoming	Bangalow	Market	–	Sunday	26th	July.	That	seems	like	
an	age	away,	but	it’s	only	4	weeks.	We	will	have	a	cake	and	produce	stall…	and	sell	raffle	tickets.	So	we	will	need	
donations	of	cakes	and	produce	(we’re	thinking	eggs	and	whatever	people	have	in	their	gardens	that	is	in	season	
and	plentiful)	and	we	will	also	need	helpers	on	the	day	to	man	the	stall,	sell	tickets	and	shake	the	buckets.	This	is	
a	potential	big	earner	for	the	school,	so	your	help	will	be	greatly	appreciated.	Please	contact	
dirobo@bigpond.com	if	you	are	able	to	donate	a	cake,	produce	and/or	your	time.	

	

PARENT’S	TRIVIA	NIGHT	&	KIDS	MOVIE	NIGHT	–	Friday	29th	July	2016	
OK,	so	here’s	the	Parent’s	Night	Out	we’ve	all	been	waiting	for,	coupled	with	the	Kid’s	Movie	Night	to	be	held	at	
the	school.		Please	come	along	to	this	fun,	relaxed	evening	–	dress	up	if	you	wish		-	‘T’	is	for	???	(or	not,	it’s	up	to	
you).	Pull	a	table	together	or	join	one	on	the	night…	drop	the	kids	to	the	school	(they	will	be	supervised	by	Mr	C	
watching	a	movie	-	popcorn	and	drinks	available)	and	beetle	up	to	the	Coorabell	Hall	for	a	few	hours	of	laughter	
and	silliness.		
TRIVIA	COST:	$20	per	ticket	
INCLUDES:	Platter	of	nibbles	on	the	table	
BYO	drinks,	Tea	&	Coffee	complimentary	with	your	gold	coin	donation	for	a	piece	of	cake	
Cake	donations	gratefully	accepted!	
RSVP:	petamarks@mac.com		

	

	
STORYBOARD	COMING	in	JUNE	
A	spark	of	insipiration,	a	step	out	of	the	ordinary,	a	word	safari…	a	story	that	could	change	the	world…		
The	Northern	Rivers	Writers	Centre	and	Byron	Bay	Writers	Festival	present:	A	travelling	creative	writing	workshop	
to	help	and	inspire	kids	to	create	stories.	Active	literacy	for	imagination	and	adventure,	creative,	innovative,	
weird	and	wonderful!	Oh,	and	did	we	mention	Tristan	Banks	is	coming	to	Coorabell!?!?!?!?!	
Get	excited	Years	3-6	and	stay	tuned	for	details.	Check	it:	https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GnScINDSmvs	

	

COMING	UP	IN	TERM	3:	Read-a-thon	
Remember	the	read-a-thon…getting	sponsorship	from	all	the	neighbours	and	reading	as	many	books	as	possible?	
Well,	we’re	doing	one.	It	will	be	slightly	more	high-tech	than	it	used	to	be…	there	will	be	a	link,	direct	credit	will	
be	accepted,	overseas	uncles	and	aunts	can’t	escape…			

Keep	in	touch	with	the	P&C	and	each	other	via	the	P&C	Facebook	page:	Search	for	Coorabell	
Public	School	P&C	Association	


